Chase Brexton Health Care
Because everyone's health matlers.

November 12, 2013

To Whom It may concern:

| would like to take this opportunity to thank The Medicus Firm, specifically,

Allen Bilbray, for an excellent recruiting experience. Allen’s attention to detail,
collaborative approach to the recruiting process, prompt and thorough communication,
personable demeanor, and willingness to go the extra mile are without question. This
strategic business relationship has resulted in the successful recruitment of two
outstanding physicians. As with any business relationship, communication is the key to
success. Allen continues to keep us well informed every step of the process. His
knowledge of the local/national physician market and the rapport established with the
candidate and have been invaluable during the entire recruitment process from the
onsite profile to the execution of the contracts.

In short, The Medicus Firm has provided Chase Brexton with a level of expertise,
commitment, and customer service that has far exceeded my expectations. The bottom
line is they delivered on what they promised.

| would gladly recommend The Medicus Firm to peers in a similar recruitment situation
to the one Chase Brexton faced this year.

Sincerely,
{ / /L 4

Rick Barton, PHR
Human Resources Manager

1111 North Charles Street | Baltimore, MD 21201
1: 410-837-2050 ext. 2204 | F: 443-573-5001
rbarton@chasebrexton.org




